
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 11/10/2021 8:21 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

11/10/2021 

M R  Myles Lowe 
69 Lane Cove RD 
INGLESIDE NSW 2101 

RE: DA2021/1620 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

To whom it may concern, 

I 'm writing to voice my opposition to the proposal. My family has lived in Freshwater for 60 years and as 
someone who was raised in Freshwater and still visit every week (to the family home) I believe the proposal 
will be detrimental in multiple ways, mainly noise pollution. I understand as a young person in my teens and 
20's the value and fun o f  local entertainment venues, however there is more than enough in the area 
(Collaroy, Dee Why and Manly). Ample choice for young people to enjoy themselves. An outdoor venue in 
the middle o f  a residential area shows a complete lack o f  consideration to the locals. The negative impact to 
the community far outweighs any benefits (if any) for the residents. 

Freshwater is a peaceful and unique place. Let's keep it that way. 
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